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Be sure to check your October bill closely! Inside the envelope is a copy of 
the Annual Meeting survey. We’d love to hear your feedback, whether you 
attended or not. Your feedback helps us better plan next year’s event to be 
what our members truly want in their annual meeting. 

All surveys returned by November 15 will automatically be 
entered into a drawing to win one of two $30 bill credits. 

  ANNUAL MEETING  
DRIVE-THROUGH SURVEY

You can also 
complete the 
survey online 
by scanning 
the QR code: 

We want your opinion!



2024 Rebates must  
be submitted by  

THURSDAY, DEC. 26, 2024 
For more information and to find rebate 

forms, visit www.acrec.com/rebates  
or call 563-864-7611. 

REMINDER
2024 REBATES


